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DEAR DR. LEDERBERG,

IAM GOING TO INSTUCT COMMERCIAL FISHING, AND AQUACULTURE IN THE PACIFIC

N. W. THIS COMING YEAR.

THE BREAK-THROUGH IN GENETIC ENGINEERING THAT YOU HAVE BEEN ENGAUGEDIN

PROMOTES SOME HIGHLY INT ESTING POSSIBILTYS FOR AQUACULTURE, DEALUNG WITH

SHELL FISH&FISH.

WHATEVER INFORMATION DEALING WITH THIS PARTICULAR SEGMENT OF GENETICS

WOULED BE MORE THAT WECOME, IN ORDER TO MAKE THIS A SUCCESS WITHIN RESON

TO PRODUCE BETTER QULITY&QUANITY SEAFOODS TO HELP EASE THE MOUNTING

FOOD SHORTAGES WE ARE FACING THROUGHOUT THE WORKD TODAY.

IN ORDER TO QULIFY FOR THE TOTAL FUNDING, A SMALL STAFF&MYSELF WILL DOA

SURVEY&STUDY FOR A PERIOD OF THREE MONTHS BEFORE FULLY STAFFING, AND

GOING INTO OPERATIONS.

WE PLAN A BROAD SCOPE OF TRAVELL IN ORDER TO ASSEMULATE DATA&INFOMATION,

MEATHODS, PROCEDURES,

AT PRESENT TIME THIER IS NO PROGRAM IN THE U.S. COVERING THE TOTAL SCOPE OF

THIS PROGRAM,

A MARINE BIOLOGIST WILL BE WITH US IN THIS PROGRAM, STATING WITH THE SURVEY&

AS ONE OF THE PERMANENT STAFF.

I WILL CLOSE FOR NOW, AND HRPE FOR SOME RESONSE.,

SINCERLY YOUR'S,

ROY L. MORGAN

Cay L Megan


